525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ◆SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ◆(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

July 14, 2015

Kimberly Uphoff, Vice President Sarah Bush Lincoln 1000 Health Center Drive P.O. Box 372 Mattoon, Illinois 61938

Re: Annual Progress Report - #09-076 Sarah Bush Lincoln Modernization

Dear Ms. Uphoff:

We are in receipt of your annual progress report dated July 6, 2015 for Permit #09-076. Your report is in compliance with 77 IAC 1130.760 – Annual Progress Report. Thank you for your continued compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy J. Olson, Chairwoman